
Draft Minutes of the October 14, 2017 Electoral Board Meeting 

 

Catherine Hobbs called the meeting to order at 10:40 AM. Patricia Hastings, Vice Chairman, Catherine 
Hobbs, Chairman and Dan Graff, Secretary were present. Joyce Pace, General Registrar was also present. 

We reviewed the draft minutes from the September 8, 2017 Electoral Board Meeting and approved 
them after corrections. 

We reviewed two complaints from voters about the conduct of previous elections. 

We discussed training plans for the upcoming election. 

We discussed resolutions to candidate’s late filings and associated issues. 

Dan Graff moved to adjourn the meeting at 12:30 PM, Patricia Hastings seconded the motion and all 
voted Aye. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

 

Dan Graff 

Secretary 

 

 

 

 


